
Book Recommendation 

Escape Room 

In Blackfriars class, our book recom-
mendation is the Escape Room by 

Christopher Edge. 

This book is about Ami who arrives at 

The Escape and she thinks it's just a game howev-
er it is the ultimate escape room with puzzles and 
challenges to beat. Meeting her teammates, Ami 

learns from the Host that they have been chosen 
to save the world and they must work together to 

find the Answer. The children have loved reading 
this gripping thriller and recommend that you 

read it too! 
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French phase of the week:    
J’ai Lu—I read 

 
 

                  NOTICES    

Nursery Summer Picnic: Monday 19th June 

Year 6 Theatre trip - Wicked: Wed 21st June 

Year 2 trip River Thames Wed 21st June 

Year 1 Stay & Read Thursday 22nd June 8.45-

9.15am 

Non-Uniform Day (PTA Event),                       

Bottle donation: Friday 23rd June 

Sports Day: Wednesday 28th June 

Summer Fayre: Thursday 29th June 

Maples trip to Mudchute Farm: Thursday 29th 

June 

Elms trip to Mudchute Farm: Friday 30th June 

Nursery and Sycamore Sports Day: Monday 

26th June  

Year 5 trip to Maritime: Museum: Wednesday 

5th July 

Rocksteady Concert: Wednesday 5th July 

View all Letters Home  

ONLINE LEARNING  (Homework)                                                                                                   

Term Value       

Positivity 

Lunch Menu:  1 

w/c 19th June 

Dear parents/carers,  

 

All week, we have 
been looking forward 
to inviting parents and 
carers into school this 
afternoon for our Art 
Exhibition. As always, it 
has been wonderful to 
see the pride children 
have taken in their 
learning. Thank you to 
Miss Hughes, our art subject lead, for coordinating the event. If 
you were not able to attend, please speak to your child’s class 
teacher about getting your child’s art learning.   

 

As the men's Ashes cricket series begins 
today, Year 6 have enjoyed their PE les-
sons linked to the sport this week. All year 
groups are using their PE time to practise 
for events at Sports Day, on Wednesday 
28th June.   

 

 

Children in Key Stage 1 have been demonstrating their amaz-

ing phonics learning this week as part of their phonics screen-
ing. This is designed to give teachers and the school information 
on how children are progressing in phonics. More information 
can be found here.  

Earlier in the week, we sent a letter home related to the hot 
weather we have experienced this week. It looks like the warm 
temperatures are here to stay, so please continue to send your 
child to school with plenty of water.  

It is important that children continue to wear the correct school 
uniform in the hot weather. Information about uniform, includ-
ing picture examples, can be found here on our website. Chil-
dren are welcome to wear cycling shorts, but these must be 
beneath school shorts, skirts or dresses.   

Have a lovely weekend,  

Zoe Crosland and Jack Green  

Please remember to 

follow us on twitter 

@hornparkschool  

https://twitter.com/hornparkschool
https://www.hornpark.compassps.uk/page/?title=Letters+Home&pid=60
https://classroom.google.com/
https://ttrockstars.com/
https://charanga.com/site/log-in/
https://www.hornpark.compassps.uk/page/?title=School+Meals&pid=41
https://www.gov.uk/government/publications/phonics-screening-check-information-for-parents/phonics-screening-check-2023-information-for-parents-text-only-version
https://www.hornpark.compassps.uk/page/?title=Uniform&pid=40
https://www.hornpark.compassps.uk/
https://twitter.com/hornparkschool
https://www.mychildatschool.com/MCAS/MCSParentLogin

